

WATER BOARD UPDATE FOR NOVEMBER 29 1994

ITEM: 212-24 A: HAMLET OF CAPE DORSET-APPLICATION

***SCREENING STATUS:**

-NOTHING HAS BEEN INITIATED -APPLICATION JUST RECEIVED. The applicant plans to submit some maps etc. As it stands, the application lacks sufficient info. to proceed with either screening or licensing. B. Collins has been off for a couple of days, but I presume that we will hold off until all info. needs are met, and then initiate a joint EARP/TAC review, as this is a B level application. A draft licence can be started in the meantime

I presume the Board is in no rush to licence the hamlet. As this is in Nunavut territory, local consultation gets done by the Iqaluit office, which usually takes quite a bit longer than ours.

RECOMMENDATION: once sufficient info. is in, start joint screening and licensing, which will likely take a couple of months due to local consultation.

Greg Cook
Nov. 28 1994